Grades 6-8 Announcements

Good Morning Students and Staff!  Today is Tuesday, August 14, 2018

Lunch today will be Quesadillas, refried beans, fruit

1. Welcome back and I really hope everyone had a good first day yesterday!  It was a great start to the new school year!

2. With that said, I have a couple announcements to get this school year started:  Science Club – Anyone interested in science club this year – forms are outside of Mrs. Creasey’s room.

3. Student Council – Anyone interested in student council, Pick up a form from Mrs. Creasey.

4. All last year's Lego Robotics team-members will have their first team meeting Wednesday, August 15 in Mr. Cooper's room #39. We will meet right after school until 4:30. If you can't make the first meeting, please see Mr. Cooper and let him know that you're still interested in joining again this year and he will keep a slot open for you.

5. All other students interested in FLL Lego Robotics, Mr. Cooper will make an announcement soon on a time and date for interviews.

6. 7th graders – this is a reminder that you need to line up for lunch outside of the cafeteria by the murals (the silhouettes)

7. This is another reminder that all MS students are to enter and exit the school building through the MS doors which is the entryway by the New Gym where we enter for sports.

[bookmark: _GoBack]Happy Birthday to the following.   Yesterday on the first day of school to Kamrey Brockmeyer – 6th grade and Gabe German – 6th grade.  

Can the following students please come to the office after the pledge:   


Please join me for a moment of silence at this time. 

Now please stand for the pledge – I pledge allegiance to the flag of the United States of America, and to the republic for which it stands, one nation, under God, indivisible, with Liberty and Justice for all.

Thank you and have a Great Day!

